From: 
Jean FraserPRIVATE 

To:
Fisher, Jim

Date: 
12/15/2008 12:00:32 PM

Subject: 
Fwd: 355 Warren Ave. (Vance tow lot)

Hello Jim,

I am following up these review comments to confirm that the review is on hold until these comments are addressed.

Please let me know if you or John Vance have any questions or need further clarification.

Thank you

Jean

Jean Fraser

Planner, City of Portland

874 8728

>>> Jean Fraser 11/21/2008 4:04:20 PM >>>

Jim

Please address the attached engineering review comments. I believe it was agreed at the meeting with Alex Jaegerman that a "proper" boundary survey was necessary and there was no waiver.

The plans need to specify the size and species of the planting;  Jeff Tarling, City Arborist would probably be willing to advise on this (hes on 874 8462).

I am out of the office until Dec 3 so please contact Barbara Barhydt (874 8699) if you have any queries.

Jean 

CC:
Barhydt, Barbara

[attached to both of these was Woodard & Curran comments dated 11.13.2008]

